
Letter: League helps out at
Bread & Broth
To the community,

“I look forward to coming every Monday to enjoy the food and
see all of the wonderful volunteers,” said David, a regular
guest at Bread & Broth’s evening dinner. He had just finished
up  his  meal,  gathered  his  bags  of  food  and  “left  over”
containers, when as usual, he stopped by the serving line to
thank the B&B and sponsor crew volunteers.

David is typical of the many guests grateful for the meals
provided every Monday by B&B at St. Theresa Church Grace Hall.

Through  B&B’s  Adopt  A  Day  of  Nourishment  program,  staff
members from the League to Save Lake Tahoe were the hosting
sponsors for David and the other guests at the Feb. 16 evening
dinner.  In  addition  to  their  generous  donation  of  $250,
Cozette Savage, director of operations, and Shannon Echkmeyer,
policy analyst, represented the League to Save Lake Tahoe
staff members at the evening’s dinner.

“We had a great time,” said Echkmeyer. “We appreciate the hard
work of all the B&B teams, you made our part easy. Everyone
was grateful and left full. Happy to see such a great event
for our community.”

B&B dinners are great events thanks to our great sponsors like
the League to Save Lake Tahoe staff members. B&B would like to
thank the League for their advocacy to Keep Tahoe Blue and
improve the quality of life for the less fortunate in Tahoe.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth
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